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Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
As part of their English Language GCSE, Year 11 are required to complete an 
individual presentation which contributes towards their overall grade. The exam 
board allows students to have a week’s worth of lessons in order to prepare for the 
presentation. We believe it is beneficial that this preparation is carried out with 
their teachers in a classroom environment to ensure all our students are being 
given the opportunity to achieve their full potential.  
 
Therefore, all Year 11 students will be expected to attend school on Wednesday 
4th November to complete this preparation. Their presentations will then be 
recorded and assessed the following week whilst they are in school.  
 
All pupils are required to report to their English teachers in their usual English 
classrooms at 8.40am, but they will only be required to attend lessons during 
periods 1, 2 and 3. Please can you make any necessary arrangements for your 
son / daughter to vacate the school premises at 12.20pm.  
 
Furthermore, it would be an excellent idea for them to start thinking about which 
topic they might like to talk about in their presentation and to then carry out some 
research at home beforehand. They can talk about any topic which is linked to one 
of the following titles: Wales; leisure; the world of work; the world of 
science/technology or citizenship. 
 
Many thanks for your cooperation and support, 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Laura Davies  
Head of English Faculty  
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